

Dear Customer,

## Fuel Surcharges - 2022

Please be advised of the following surcharge to be brought into effect at the Great Yarmouth Port.

As you will be aware, for the last 6 months global fuel prices have continued to surge. To date the Port have absorbed these significant increases in fuel prices for Marine Diesel, White Diesel, Petrol and HVO.

The Port cannot continue to absorb these material unbudgeted and unforeseen increases and are forced to take appropriate measures to recover its costs.

As such from 01st May 2022 we will implement a temporary fuel surcharge as set out below:

## Pilot Transfer Fuel Surcharge

The Ports published Port Charges document will be updated to include a 'Pilot Transfer Fuel Surcharge' of £50.00 per pilotage transfer.

The application of the above surcharge is not a decision we make lightly. We appreciate the difficulties that have been faced by the supply chain over the last couple of years and hope that the global trend of increased fuel prices stabilises over the next few months. In the meantime we will attempt to mitigate the effect of these cost increases where feasible.

Thank you for your understanding and continued support.

For and on behalf of the Port of Great Yarmouth.

Yours sincerely.

Richard Goffin

**Port Director Great Yarmouth** 

Peel Ports Group Limited

**Peel Ports Great Yarmouth** 

Vanguard House South Beach Parade Great Yarmouth, NR30 3GY

T: +44 (0)1493 335500 F: +44 (0)1493 857120 E: <u>info@peelports.com</u>